
 

Closure due to Hurricane Helene   
Due to the expected impact from the developing Hurricane Helene in the Florida panhandle, Florida 
PRIME will be CLOSED on Thursday, September 26, 2024, and Friday, September 27, 2024.  
 
Pool participants will NOT be able to conduct any account transactions on either Thursday, 
September 26th or Friday, September 27th. Accordingly, we recommend that any required 
transactions be completed prior to 1:00 p.m. EST on the day before the pool will be closed.  
 
In addition, as part of our disaster recovery process, participants will NOT be able to schedule any 
forward-dated transactions between 4:00 p.m. EST on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, and 7:30 
a.m. EST on Thursday, September 26, 2024. 
 
The pool will reopen at 7:30 a.m. EST, on Monday, September 30, 2024.  
   
We encourage you to visit our website or call us at 1-850-488-7311 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

An investment in the Pool is not insured or guaranteed by any government or government agency. Although the manager of the 
Pool seeks to preserve principal, it is possible to lose money by depositing money in the Pool. 
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